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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Wednesday 22nd May we have invited ‘Crazy Creatures’ to school.  We have chosen to fund 
this workshop to enrich and bring the Science curriculum to life.  This is also an opportunity for all 
children to see and handle creatures.  
 
 
If you would like a copy of the company’s risk assessment, animal licence and public indemnity 
certificate. Please email Mrs Paige admin@newtontony.wilts.sch.uk .  Follow the link below to 
answer three short questions linked to permissions for the workshop and allergies. Please 
complete by Wednesday 22nd May at 9.00am. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/pD4AWfgifb 
 
Crazy Creatures have snakes, lizards, owls, chickens, tortoises, frogs and other invertebrates. No 
child will be asked to touch a creature if they do not wish to. For more information click on link 
below. 
 
http://www.crazycreatures.org.uk/   
 
 

 
Kind regards  
 

SPriestley 

Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 
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